
Education Department

December 22, 2021

Ellen Cairns
ROPA Consultant
Agency of Education
1 National Life Drive, Davis 5
Montpelier, VT 05620-2501

Dear Ellen,

Linked here, please find our Two-Year ROPA Report for our licensure and endorsement programs at Saint  Michael’s
College. We were grateful for the Review Team’s suggestions for program improvement. Based on the areas of concern
they identified, we have taken action steps, as documented in the report, and we continue to engage in ongoing
improvement based on our self-assessment, and feedback from students and field partners. We are excited to continue this
work.

There is one item of note since our last review. Saint Michael’s College no longer offers a Latin major, so the
Education Department will no longer offer licensure in Modern and Classical Languages–Latin. We do not currently
have any students in this program.

Thank you for reviewing our Two-Year ROPA Report. Please let us know if you have any questions or require additional
information.

Sincerely,

Amy Saks Pavese, Ph.D.
Licensure Coordinator and Graduate Education Director, Saint Michael’s College

Cc: James Nagle, Education Department Chair
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BZcq0gZSDp4eX7EJCU-Jt8s4H_ffoDuUd14Fhj_EUxE/edit?usp=sharing

